We’re writing with some exciting news. Please save the date for June 22nd, 12:30pm to 1:45pm when we will have Tanya Koifman and student representatives from The Harvey Milk High School coming to speak to us about LGBTQ youth identity and mental health. Harvey Milk High School (HMHS) is a public high school in the East Village of New York City designed for, though not limited to, gay, lesbian, bisexual, and transgender young people, as well as those questioning their sexuality and gender identity. The mission of Harvey Milk High School (HMHS), a small transfer school, is to establish and promote a community of successful, independent learners by creating a safe educational environment for all young people. HMHS is designed for students who’ve struggled in other high schools prior to admission and who want to continue their education in an alternative, small school environment.

In our efforts to create an ongoing vision for clinical training, competency, and sexuality and gender affirming treatment at The Psychological Center, we’d like to kick off a series of events that will be held next Fall and Spring with this exciting opportunity. The students will be sharing their stories in addition to their personal experiences with individuals in the field of mental health. They will describe their experiences of support, as well as wrongful assumptions in working with therapists. Please come with any additional questions or discussion points you would like to raise!


